| support HB 1532. | have 2 children who attend Light of Christ Catholic schools. With the
higher cost of living, any tuition reimbursement would greatly help for them to continue in the
same school program. Some of the reasons we started and would like to continue this
education path: smaller classroom size, sense of belonging, religion, structure. One of them
has ADHD/ODD and needs a very structured program and his school has helped him succeed.



